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May 12, 20XX 

 

Nicole Lamy 

Cambridge Health Alliance 

1493 Cambridge St,  

Cambridge, MA 02139 

 

Dear Ms. Lamy: 

 

It was with great enthusiasm that I viewed the Community Health Educator position that was posted 

on Handshake. As a senior, majoring in Public Health at Simmons University, my background and 

skills make me a strong candidate for this position. My long-time interest in education, counseling 

and healthcare makes me eager to contribute to providing a safe and supportive environment for 

clients at Cambridge Health Alliance.  

 

This past summer I interned at Maine Department of Public Health in their Office of Government 

Relations.  In this role, I enjoyed collaborating with staff members and section chiefs to develop a 

report on eliminating health disparities.  I researched, interviewed and presented my findings to the 

Director of Government Relations.  My teamwork skills were strengthened in this role, and the 

opportunity to utilize these skills to collaborate with other health educators at Cambridge Health 

Alliance excites me. 

 

In addition to my experience in Public Health research, I have a strong interest in community health, 

specifically clinical education for youth and adults.  As a Student Health Educator at Simmons, I 

coordinated a nutrition education program as well as provided tips and tabling events for students 

regarding healthy eating on campus.  As an educator, I enjoyed developing relationships with my 

peers and assisting them with exploring their concerns about healthy eating as a college student.  I 

would be thrilled to bring my compassion, friendliness and resourcefulness to this role and provide 

clinical education as well as advocate for Cambridge Health Alliance clients.      

 

The mission of Cambridge Health Alliance, to improve the health status of our communities, is one 

that resonates strongly with me.  I am excited by the prospect of working to improve community 

health through education, developing partnerships and advocating for patients.  I look forward to the 

opportunity to meet with you to learn more about this role. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anne Robinson 

 
 


